
Your negotiating team met with 
the employer on Jan. 13 to begin 
bargaining our new collective 
agreement.

We presented our non-monetary 
proposals. We proposed several 
improvements based on what 
we’re all experiencing at work and 
responses to our bargaining survey. 
We expect the employer to respond 
to our proposal at our next meeting. 
Please watch for more updates in 
the coming weeks.

Wear red on February 10

Our next bargaining meeting is 
scheduled for Feb. 10. 

Show your solidarity by wearing red! 
Wearing red shows the employer 
that we are united in our support  
for our negotiating team, and we  
will do what it takes to get the 
collective agreement we deserve. 
Take photos of you and your 
coworkers wearing red and send 
them to photos@aupe.org to be 
featured on social media. 

If you have any questions or 
concerns about this bargaining 
update, please contact a member 
of your negotiating team or the 
Member Resource Centre, toll-free, 
at 1-800-232-7284.
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